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PARENT CONSULTATION EVENINGS  
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
We are planning our next parent consultation evenings in school next month giving you the 
opportunity to discuss progress and targets for your child(ren). Dates will be as follows;  
 

 Wednesday 12th October - 3.30pm – 5:00pm  

 Thursday 13th October - 3:30pm - 6:00pm  
 
From tomorrow, Wednesday 28th September until Tuesday 11th October, parents/carers are 
invited to come along and choose their appointment day and times. There will be sheets 
available inside the reception/office foyer at the beginning and the end of the day. These 
will have your child’s class and a selection of 10-minute time slots for both days for you to 
choose from. If you have siblings, you may want to leave a gap between appointments 
allowing you to get from one side of the building to the other.  
 
Appointments are strictly limited to 10 minutes ONLY. If you require a longer appointment 
time, please contact the school office. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 
 

Mrs N Gripton  
Executive Headteacher  
Federation of Hanbury’s Farm and Oakhill Primary Schools     
   
 


